October, 8th, 2018

City of Mineola Council Members

Due to the disastrous weather that be fell our first event on September 15th at
the Nature Preserve, we would like to provide a free admision Christian Music
concert to the Community of Mineola and surrouding areas. This would also
allow vendors to recuperate some of their expenses that were lost due to early
shut down of the September 15th event.

In order to make this event possible we request the closing of Commerce St. Two
blocks west of HWY 69 and S Johnson St. One block South of HWY 80 on
November the 3rd, from 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM.

It is our goal to promote further goodwill with the City of Mineola, local
businesses and vendors with our sights set on next year’s large event.

Thank you for your consideration,

East Texas Revive Fest Board
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